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October 4, 2016 
 
 
Ms. Debra De Graw 
Mendocino County Film Office 
P.O. Box 1141 
Fort Bragg, CA 95437 
 
Re: Film Locations in California, Statewide (FLICS) 
 
 
Dear Ms, De Graw, 
 
This letter is sent to you on behalf of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors, as approved at our 
regular board meeting on Tuesday October 4, 2016. 
  
Mendocino County has a rich history of providing beautiful locations for the filming of movies. Films 
such as "Same Time, Next Year," "The Russians Are Coming," and "Overboard" are among the movies 
filmed in Mendocino County.  
  
In support of our role as a host for future films, Mendocino County designates an organization to serve 
as the Mendocino County Film Commission. With this letter, we inform the Film Locations in 
California, Statewide (FLICS) that the County of Mendocino continues to designate the Mendocino 
Coast Chamber of Commerce as the County of Mendocino's official film commission. 
  
The Mendocino Coast Chamber of Commerce has served in this capacity for nearly 20 years, and the 
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors continues to designate the Mendocino Coast Chamber of 
Commerce as the Mendocino County Film Commission. 
  
On behalf of the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors, 
  
  
  
  
Dan Gjerde 
Chair, Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 


